
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 24th 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

It has been a very busy start to the term at RET. Our School Council is back up and running and they have been meeting 

with Lee and various staff members to discuss all things curriculum, playground and communal spaces. Thank you to all 

those parent/carer who either attended our curriculum meetings and/or have filled in our questionnaire linked to the 

curriculum development. If you haven’t the link is https://forms.office.com/e/SuiScvm1vC your feedback is greatly 

appreciated as we work with all stakeholders to develop our curriculum.  

 

As we look to strengthen our community you will We believe that it is important children understand others’ backgrounds. If 

we can educate the children of today in our similarities and differences, we can create a better world tomorrow.  

We are currently looking at article 8 – Identity.  

The importance of being yourself. 

The staff are in the process of creating pen portraits which will be displayed in the school hall so that the children can learn 

more about our identity too (see below for some examples!) 

We need your help! 

To shine a light on the rich diversity of children that attend Redfield we need your help! We have a terrific school building, 

but we want you to be represented within it! 

We are asking parents to send in a photo of themselves – whether it be single or as a couple – we really do want to 

represent everyone! 

Could you send in a photo, via email, to the school office wearing something that celebrates your cultural heritage? 

What are we going to do with these photographs? 

We have purchased individual A4 photo frames, and we are going to create a gallery. If we receive enough photographs, 

we would love to hold a parent viewing session. 

We are aware that 21 different languages are spoken across the school - it would be great to have all these nationalities 

represented – it is important that they are. Please be as creative as you like! 

 As you can imagine, this would be an excellent learning opportunity for our children, and one that we hope will bring our 

whole school community a little closer. 

Please be as creative as you like! 

Messages from Redfield’s Senior Leadership Team 

Redfield Educate Together Primary Academy 

https://forms.office.com/e/SuiScvm1vC


 

Please send in all photographs, via info@redfieldet.org.uk by Friday 31st January. If you could even involve your children in 

the process of taking the photographs, that would be even better! 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:info@redfieldet.org.uk


 

Go Red for Heart event 

For February we will be supporting the Go Red for Heart event led by the 

British Heart Foundation.  We will be launching this with children next 

week in assembly with a ‘Dress Red’ day on 3/2/25. The aim is to run or 

walk 28 miles during February. We will be taking part in various activities 

across the month. Please see below for ideas you can do outside of 

school and a QR code to the right on the poster for our fundraising 

page. 

Ideas to support in achieving 28 miles of walking or running in February: 

Scenic walks - https://www.alltrails.com/en-

gb/england/bristol/bristol/kids 

Free parkruns - https://www.parkrun.org.uk/horfieldcommon-juniors/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Punctuality & Attendance 
 
Article 28: Every child has a right to an education. 
  
Regular attendance is vital for your child's academic progress and social development. Attending school every day ensures 
that they have access to the full range of learning experiences and opportunities, enabling them to thrive and reach their 
full potential. Poor school attendance will have an impact on your child's learning.  
Pupils can only be absent from school if they are ill or in exceptional circumstances and the absence has been agreed in 
advance. Any absence not agreed will be recorded as “unauthorised”. 
  
Our school gates are open from 8:45am – 8:55am, please ensure children arrive at school before 8:55am allowing them 
enough time to say goodbye to adults and get to class. 
 
Children need to be in class ready for registration at 8:55am. A late arrival can mean an unsettled start for your child and 

disrupted learning for the rest of the class.  
  
From the start of February parents/carers dropping children off at the office after 8:55am will be required to complete a late 
slip with reasons for lateness so these can be added to attendance records. Frequent lateness may lead to an attendance 
meeting 
 
 

Safety Concerns – Bikes & Scooters 

  
It is great to see so many of our school community choosing to travel to school on bikes or scooters. We kindly ask that all 
parents and children dismount before entering the school gates, walking bikes/scooters into and out of the playground.  

https://www.alltrails.com/en-gb/england/bristol/bristol/kids
https://www.alltrails.com/en-gb/england/bristol/bristol/kids
https://www.parkrun.org.uk/horfieldcommon-juniors/


 

Several parents/carers have expressed concerns about children and parents riding on bikes and scooters near the gates 
and on the playground making it unsafe for pedestrians - please remind children to ride in a safe way and pay attention to 
others.   
 
By instilling these safety practices in our pupils, we can create a safer environment for everyone and foster a sense of 
responsibility in our young learners. 

 
Key upcoming dates: 

Dress Red Day – 3/2/25 

Children’s Mental Health week - 3-7/2/25 

Safer internet day- 6/2/25 

School nurse drop in - 10/2/25 9:00-10:00am 

 

Land Events (these are an opportunity to see the learning your children have been completing this term) 

Reception - 6/2/25 2:45-3:15pm 

Year 1 - 5/2/25 2:45-3:15pm 

Year 2 -4/2/25 2:45-3:15pm 

Year 5 - 3/2/25 2:45:3:15pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


